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Red Deer Catholic Regional Schools Board of
Trustees Releases Explanations for Trustee
Sanctions

For immediate release — October 16, 2023

Red Deer, AB - The Red Deer Catholic Regional Schools (RDCRS) Board of Trustees is
committed to fostering and maintaining safe, secure, caring, respectful and inclusive learning
environments for our students, staff and community.

Further to the September 26, 2023, RDCRS Board Motion, on October 13, 2023, the RDCRS
Board of Trustees informed Trustee LaGrange of the written reasons (Reasons) for the
sanctions imposed upon her in her role as a trustee.

Trustee LaGrange’s legal counsel has requested that the Reasons be released publicly.

In furtherance of the discretion granted by the Board to the Board Chair at the October 13,
2023, Special Meeting, the Board Chair hereby releases the Reasons. The list of reasons can
be found here.

Red Deer Catholic Regional Schools serves over 10,650 students in 21 schools in Red Deer,
Blackfalds, Sylvan Lake, Rocky Mountain House, Innisfail, and Olds. It also supports the
learning of over 850 students in a Home Education Program. The Division is committed to
serving children and parents with a complete offering of learning opportunities delivered within
the context of Catholic teachings and within the means of the Division.
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